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Metadata Essentials A candid and indispensable primer on all aspects of
advertising from the man Time has called "the most sought after wizard in
the business." Told with brutal candor and prodigal generosity, David Ogilvy
reveals: • How to get a job in advertising • How to choose an agency for
your product • The secrets behind advertising that works • How to write
successful copy—and get people to read it • Eighteen miracles of research •
What advertising can do for charities And much, much more.
Wie Marketing Research Essentials, Third Edition with Free Student Cd-Rom,
International Edition PRODUCT ONLY AVAILABLE WITHIN CENGAGE UNLIMITED.
INTERNET MARKETING provides comprehensive coverage of the rapidly changing
field of Internet marketing that is timely and relevant. It relies on extant
marketing theory where appropriate and introduces many conceptual frameworks
to structure student understanding of Internet marketing issues. Above all,
it works on the premise that the Internet--whether used as a medium of
communication or as a channel of distribution--is only one component of the
contemporary marketer's arsenal. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in
the ebook version.
Essentials of Strategic Management Written to provide students with the
critical tools used in today’s development economics research and practice,
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Essentials of Development Economics represents an alternative approach to
traditional textbooks on the subject. Compact and less expensive than other
textbooks for undergraduate development economics courses, Essentials of
Development Economics offers a broad overview of key topics and methods in
the field. Its fourteen easy-to-read chapters introduce cutting-edge
research and present best practices and state-of-the-art methods. Each
chapter concludes with an embedded QR code that connects readers to
ancillary audiovisual materials and supplemental readings on a website
curated by the authors. By mastering the material in this book, students
will have the conceptual grounding needed to move on to higher-level
development economics courses.
Essentials of Tourism Essentials of Health Care Marketing, Fourth Edition
will provide your students with a foundational knowledge of the principles
of marketing and their particular application in health care. Moreover, the
text offers a perspective on how these principles must shift in response to
the changing environmental forces that are unique to this market.
Essentials of Health Care Marketing Essentials of Marketing Communications
3rd edition gives students a concise overview of the strategic and tactical
decision-making processes involved in marketing communications. It also
links the current theories of marketing communications to consumer behaviour
issues as well as explaining how marketing communications works in the real
world. The text is ideal for those studying marketing communications for the
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first time.
Marketing Research Thorough yet concise, ESSENTIALS OF STRATEGIC MANAGEMENT,
Third Edition, is a brief version of the authors' market-leading text
STRATEGIC MANAGEMENT: AN INTEGRATED APPROACH. Following the same framework
as the larger book, ESSENTIALS helps students identify and focus on core
concepts in the field in a more succinct, streamlined format. Based on realworld practices and current thinking, the text's presentation of strategic
management features an increased emphasis on the business model concept as a
way of framing the issues of competitive advantage. Cutting-edge research,
new strategic management theory, and a hands-on approach allow students to
explore major topics in management, including corporate performance,
governance, strategic leadership, technology, and business ethics. In
addition, a high-quality case program examines small, medium, and large
companies--both domestic and international--so that students gain experience
putting chapter concepts into real-world practice in a variety of scenarios.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or
the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Digital Marketing Essentials You Always Wanted to Know Essentials of
Marketing, sixth edition, provides an accessible, lively and engaging
introduction to marketing. Taking a practical, tactical approach, the
authors cover traditional marketing techniques and theories, as well as
offering the most up to date critical perspectives. Using contemporary case
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studies, in-chapter examples and suggestions for further reading the book
provides everything an undergraduate or CIM student needs to excel in their
discipline. The book is further complemented by a full range of online
resources, including video cases, self-test questions, power-point slides
and an instructor’s manual. Professor Jim Blythe is the author of eighteen
textbooks and over fifty journal articles. A former sales manager and
marketing consultant, he has taught at universities in the UK, France,
Germany, Japan and Zambia. He is widely travelled, and holds a private
pilot’s licence. Jane Martin is a senior lecturer in Marketing and Marketing
Programme Leader at the University of Chester. She has taught in
Universities in the UK and China and has previously been a company director
and worked in business-to-business marketing. She has also been a member of
the Chartered Institute of Marketing for a number of years.
Marketing Management Marshall/Johnston's Marketing Management, 2e has taken
great effort to represent marketing management the way it is actually
practiced in successful organisations today. Given the dramatic changes in
the field of marketing, it is a sure bet that the job of leading marketing
manager's contributions to the organisation and its customers, clients, and
partners has changed at the same level. Yet, no marketing management book on
the market today fully and effectively captures and communicates to students
how marketing management is really practiced in the 21st century business
world. Clearly, it is time for an updated approach to teaching and learning
within the field. Marketing Management 2e is designed to fulfill this need.
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Ogilvy on Advertising For courses in Marketing Research at two- and fouryear colleges and universities An engaging, do-it-yourself approach to
marketing research Essentials of Marketing Research: A Hands-On Orientation
presents a concise overview of marketing research via a do-it-yourself
approach that engages students. Building on the foundation of his successful
previous titles-Basic Marketing Research: Integration of Social Media and
Marketing Research: An Applied Orientation-author Naresh Malhotra covers
concepts at an elementary level, deemphasizing statistics and formulas.
Sensitive to the needs of today's undergraduates, Malhotra integrates online
and social media content, and provides current, contemporary examples that
ground course material in the real world.
Marketing Management Essentials You Always Wanted To Know (Second Edition)
Accessible to students with no prior study of Marketing and from all
different backgrounds Brassington Essentials is a fun, up to date and
interesting introduction to Marketing. The book has a great feel, full of
large colour photos and frequent interesting cases from brands you will
recognise, often with thought-provoking content that is relevant to the
reader and accompanied by leading-edge online learning supports in the
MyMarketingLab. Like Brassington's Principles of Marketing, this
'essentials' text brings together theory and practice. It covers a wide
range of applications, industries and markets, exploring the way marketers
must respond to those situations that demand an innovative response. Written
in a lively style with great design, Essentials of Marketing is a concise,
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no-nonsense book, designed to contain all the essential information that
students need to understand when taking a short introductory course in
Marketing.
Essentials of Marketing PDF eBook Make it easy for students to understand:
Clear, Simple Language and Visual Learning Aids The authors use simple
English and short sentences to help students grasp concepts more easily and
quickly. The text consists of full-colored learning cues, graphics, and
diagrams to capture student attention and help them visualize concepts. Know
Your ESM presents quick review questions designed to help students
consolidate their understanding of key chapter concepts. Make it easy for
students to relate: Cases and Examples written with a Global Outlook The
first edition global outlook is retained by having an even spread of
familiar cases and examples from the world’s major regions: 40% from
American, 30% from Asia and 30% from Europe. Help students see how various
concepts fit into the big picture: Revised Framework An improved framework
characterized by stronger chapter integration as well as tighter
presentation and structure. Help instructors to prepare for lessons:
Enhanced Instructor Supplements Instructor’s Manual: Contain additional
individual and group class activities. It also contains chapter-by-chapter
teaching suggestions. Powerpoint Slides: Slides will feature example-based
teaching using many examples and step-by-step application cases to teach and
illustrate chapter concepts. Test Bank: Updated Test Bank that is Test Gen
compatible. Video Bank: Corporate videos and advertisements help link
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concept to application. Videos will also come with teaching notes and/or a
list of questions for students to answer. Case Bank: Cases can be in PDF
format available for download as an Instructor Resource.
Essentials of Services Marketing "This book explains the traditional and
contemporary approaches that healthcare marketers rely on and that enable
healthcare organizations to rise above current trends and turmoil to
position themselves for the future healthcare environment"-Internet Marketing When a Personalized marketing manager recognizes a
problem, what options are available? How to deal with Personalized marketing
Changes? Are assumptions made in Personalized marketing stated explicitly?
Whats the best design framework for Personalized marketing organization now
that, in a post industrial-age if the top-down, command and control model is
no longer relevant? What are your current levels and trends in key measures
or indicators of Personalized marketing product and process performance that
are important to and directly serve your customers? how do these results
compare with the performance of your competitors and other organizations
with similar offerings? This premium Personalized marketing self-assessment
will make you the principal Personalized marketing domain leader by
revealing just what you need to know to be fluent and ready for any
Personalized marketing challenge. How do I reduce the effort in the
Personalized marketing work to be done to get problems solved? How can I
ensure that plans of action include every Personalized marketing task and
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that every Personalized marketing outcome is in place? How will I save time
investigating strategic and tactical options and ensuring Personalized
marketing costs are low? How can I deliver tailored Personalized marketing
advice instantly with structured going-forward plans? There's no better
guide through these mind-expanding questions than acclaimed best-selling
author Gerard Blokdyk. Blokdyk ensures all Personalized marketing essentials
are covered, from every angle: the Personalized marketing self-assessment
shows succinctly and clearly that what needs to be clarified to organize the
required activities and processes so that Personalized marketing outcomes
are achieved. Contains extensive criteria grounded in past and current
successful projects and activities by experienced Personalized marketing
practitioners. Their mastery, combined with the easy elegance of the selfassessment, provides its superior value to you in knowing how to ensure the
outcome of any efforts in Personalized marketing are maximized with
professional results. Your purchase includes access details to the
Personalized marketing self-assessment dashboard download which gives you
your dynamically prioritized projects-ready tool and shows you exactly what
to do next. Your exclusive instant access details can be found in your
book.
Marketing High Technology Essentials of Marketing Research: Putting Research
into Practice, an exciting new practical guide by Kenneth E. Clow and Karen
E. James offers a hands-on, applied approach to developing the fundamental
data analysis skills necessary for making better management decisions using
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marketing research results. Each chapter opens by describing an actual
research study related to the chapter content, with rich examples of
contemporary research practices skillfully drawn from interviews with
marketing research professionals and published practitioner studies. Clow
and James explore the latest research techniques, including social media and
other online methodologies, and they examine current statistical methods of
analyzing data. With emphasis on how to interpret marketing research results
and how to use those findings to make effective management decisions, the
authors offer a unique learning-by-doing approach to understanding data
analysis, interpreting data, and applying results to decision-making.
Destination Marketing Marketing Essentials 2e explains the nature of
marketing and the importance of understanding the complexities of the market
place in a concise manner. This comprehensive text is easy to read, reflects
accurately the current thinking in the world of marketing and is
informative, interesting and topical. Marketing Essentials follows a logical
structure enabling students to clearly see how effective marketing requires
an analysis of the market place, the recommendation of a marketing strategy
and the implementation of the desired strategy. Marketing Essentials is
ideal for use on introductory marketing modules at both undergraduate and
MBA level. The strategic content of the text makes it suitable for use on
strategic marketing, marketing analysis and marketing management courses.
Essentials of Marketing Research Essentials of Marketing Research concisely
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delivers an up-to-date review of a broad variety of marketing research
topics. It takes an application-oriented approach, providing students with
the tools and skills necessary to solve business problems and exploit
business opportunities. The authors' years of experience in real-world
marketing research is evident throughout, from their thorough treatment of
qualitative research (given short shrift in many other books) to their
knowledgeable coverage of sample size rules-of-thumb, conducting a
background literature review, and the importance of new market research
tools and techniques. Essentials of Marketing Research gives students a
strong command of market research principles, while being short enough to
use alongside cases or projects.
Essentials of Health Care Marketing Identifying and assessing the ways in
which changes in the marketing mix affect consumer behavior is key to a
successful marketing strategy. The Essentials of Marketing Research guides
the student in designing, conducting and interpreting marketing research.
This comprehensive textbook covers the full range of topics, including:
Secondary research and data mining Internet marketing research Qualitative
and exploratory research Statistical analysis Marketing research ethics With
learning objectives at the beginning of each chapter, a host of cases and a
comprehensive companion website, this book offers a range of tools to help
students develop and test their research and analytical skills.
Essentials of Marketing The tourism market is fiercely competitive. No other
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market place has as many brands competing for attention, and yet only a
handful of countries account for 75% of the world’s visitor arrivals. The
other 200 or so are left to fight for a share of the remaining 25%.
Therefore, destination marketers at city, state and national levels have
arguably, a far more challenging role than other services or consumer goods
marketers. Destination Marketing: an integrated marketing communication
approach focuses on the five core tenets of integrated marketing
communications. These embody both the opportunities and challenges facing
Destination Marketing Organisations (DMOs), and are: 1. Profitable customer
relationships; 2. Enhancing stakeholder relationships; 3. Cross-functional
processes; 4. Stimulating purposeful dialogue with customers; and 5.
Generating message synergy The author seeks to provide a rationale for DMOs;
to develop a structure, roles and goals of DMOs; to examine the key
challenges and constraints facing DMOs; to impart a destination branding
process; to develop a philosophy of integrated marketing communications; to
lead the emergence of visitor and stakeholder relationship management; and
to set forth options for performance measurement.
Marketing Essentials, Student Edition Accessible to students with no prior
study of Marketing and from all different backgrounds Brassington Essentials
is a fun, up to date and interesting introduction to Marketing. The book has
a great feel, full of large colour photos and frequent interesting cases
from brands you will recognise, often with thought-provoking content that is
relevant to the reader and accompanied by leading-edge online learning
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supports in the MyMarketingLab. Like Brassington’s Principles of Marketing,
this ‘essentials’ text brings together theory and practice. It covers a wide
range of applications, industries and markets, exploring the way marketers
must respond to those situations that demand an innovative response. Written
in a lively style with great design, Essentials of Marketing is a concise,
no-nonsense book, designed to contain all the essential information that
students need to understand when taking a short introductory course in
Marketing.
The Essentials of Marketing Research Student Activity Workbook. Includes:
vocabulary review activities, fact and idea review activities, marketing
application activities, DECA preparation activities, Computer activities.
Essentials of Services Marketing
Crossing the Chasm, 3rd Edition This comprehensive text is an excellent
introduction to the field of public health. The book is divided into two
parts. Part I defines and describes the public health system, provide
concepts and tools for measuring health in populations, characterizes the
relationship of the public health system with medical care and other
elements of the overall health system, and identifies government’s unique
contributions through federal, state, and local public health
agencies.Important Notice: The digital edition of this book is missing some
of the images or content found in the physical edition
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Marketing Essentials Marketing is civilized warfare. And as high-tech
products become increasingly standardized—practically identical, from the
customer's point of view—it is marketing that spells life or death for new
devices or entire firms. In a book that is as fascinating as it is
pragmatic, William H. Davidow, a legend in Silicon Valley, where he was
described as "the driving force behind the micro processor explosion," tells
how to fight the marketing battle in the intensely competitive world of hightech companies—and win. Blunt, pithy, and knowledgeable, Davidow draws on
his successful marketing experience at Intel Corporation to create a
complete program for marketing victory. He drives home the basics, such as
how to go head-on against the competition; how to "plan products, not
devices"; how to give products a "soul"; and how to engineer promotions,
market internationally, motivate salespeople, and rally distributors. Above
all, he demonstrates the critical importance of servicing and supporting
customers. Total customer satisfaction, Davidow makes clear, must be every
high-tech marketer's ultimate goal. The only comprehensive marketing
strategy book by an insider, Marketing High Technology looks behind the
scenes at industry-shaking clashes involving Apple and IBM, Visicorp and
Lotus, Texas Instruments and National Semiconductor. He recounts his own
involvement in Crush, Intel's innovative marketing offensive against
Motorola, to demonstrate, step-by-step, how it became an industry prototype
for a winning high-tech campaign. Davidow clearly spells out sixteen
principles which increase the effectiveness of marketing programs. From
examples as diverse as a Rolling Stones concert and a microprocessor chip,
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he defines a true "product." He analyzes and explains in new ways the
strategic importance of distribution as it relates to market sector,
pricing, and the pitfalls it entails. He challenges some traditional
marketing theory and provides unique and important insights developed from
over twenty years in the high-tech field. From an all-encompassing
philosophy that great marketing is a crusade requiring total commitment, to
a careful study of the cost of attacking a competitor, this book is an
essential tool for survival in today's high-risk, fast- changing, and very
lucrative high-tech arena.
Marketing Health Services Destination Marketing offers the reader an
integrated and comprehensive overview of the key challenges and constraints
facing destination marketing organisations (DMOs) and how destination
marketing can be planned, implemented and evaluated to achieve successful
destination competitiveness. This new third edition has been revised and
updated to include: 27 new and updated case studies, including destinations
such as Sri Lanka, Barbados, the UAE, and crucially relevant topics such as
the Australian bushfires and the threat of COVID-19 Brand-new pedagogical
features such as in-chapter class activities, key term definitions, and
highlighted critical points New content on cross-sector consortia marketing
for meetings and events, social media influencer marketing, the role of
technology, resource consumption and climate change, creativity and
innovation in developing destination branding, experiential destination
marketing and the influence of culture and sustainability on destination
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marketing Links to free access of the author’s journal articles on
destination marketing Updated additional online resources for lecturers and
students including PowerPoint slides, quizzes and discussion questions It is
written in an engaging style and applies theory to a range of tourism
destinations at the consumer, business, national and international level by
using topical examples.
Marketing Essentials, Student Activity Workbook The direction of Marketing
Research, 2e heads towards a more application-oriented approach, wonderfully
enhanced by the creation of a custom website that will enable students to
complete their marketing research project with our online support. In
addition to this distinction, the focus of the new edition takes an
application-oriented approach, providing students with the tools and skills
necessary to solve business problems and exploit business opportunities.
This book is also unique from any other in the market in three significant
ways. First, it provides a greater balance between primary and secondary
information and the techniques and methods that underpin these two important
types of data. Second, it offers in-depth coverage of the critical research
tools and skills that will be required of today and tomorrow’s marketing
researchers and business decision-makers. Third, with its in-depth coverage
of secondary research, the practice of customer-based management is
highlighted as this book helps students see what real companies are doing
for their marketing research. This book provides students a realistic and
current view of the practice and importance of marketing research in the
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business world.
Marketing Essentials Will robots take over serving us in hotels? Will flight
shaming prevent us travelling in the future? How has the rise of social
media impacted upon tourism marketing? – and what has been the impact of
airbnb on tourism cities? For answers to these and many other contemporary
tourism questions, simply turn to the third edition of Essentials of Tourism
by Chris Cooper. From artificial intelligence, robotics and digital
marketing to assessing the impact of events, every tourism student will find
this book essential reading for not only grasping the key issues but
applying them to real problems faced by professionals in the tourism
industry. The book includes many new case studies from every continent
around the world including cases to give you a truly global approach to how
tourism theory can be applied in an international context. This is combined
with a lively and accessible writing style which will support and guide you
through how tourism has been affected and will continue to be shaped by
technology, changing government policy and sustainability concerns. Key
features of the new edition: 'Focus on Technology' and 'Focus on Employment'
boxes included in every chapter. Three current case studies included in each
chapter to bring context to the reader. Classic papers - introduces students
to relevant academic research and refers to the selected paper throughout
the chapter.
Essentials of Development Economics Metadata Essentials: Proven Techniques
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for Book Marketing and Discovery provides clear and easy-to-implement
recommendations so you can focus your efforts on the industry’s most
relevant metadata. Based on direct feedback from retailers and librarians,
Metadata Essentials unlocks insights into the value and real-life uses of
the metadata you spend so many precious hours editing and curating. Because
it does matter. Enhance the metadata that yields proven results Boost title
discovery Increase online conversion rates Save time and money
Pharmacy Management, Leadership, Marketing, and Finance The Internet has
changed how we communicate, and that includes how we market. From corporate
websites, to social media platforms, search engines, and more, there are
many ways to reach your market in the digital age. The vast amount of data
that can be generated (Big Data), ads to the complexity of marketing
decisions, but also lets you understand your market better than ever before.
Digital Marketing Essentials You Always Wanted To Know includes easy-tounderstand concepts, tips, and insights to understand how to gain and retain
happy customers through the use of digital technologies. This book will help
you understand the principles that boost marketing productivity, including
the tools required to create and implement a winning digital marketing
strategy. It shows how to integrate your digital activities across channels
to improve your marketing performance. Whether you are a beginner, looking
to understand the basics of digital marketing, or an expert marketer,
searching for a way to increase your digital marketing ROI, Digital
Marketing Essentials will help you achieve your goals.
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Essentials of Marketing Considered the nation number one marketing program,
Marketing Essentials is the essential text for introducing students to the
skills, strategies, and topics that make up the ever-changing world of
marketing. It effectively captures the excitement of this fast-paced
discipline with engrossing narrative, engaging graphics, and real-life case
studies.
Essentials of Public Health Essentials of Services Marketing, 3e, is meant
for courses directed at undergraduate and polytechnic students, especially
those heading for a career in the service sector, whether at the executive
or management level. It delivers streamlined coverage of services marketing
topics with an exciting global outlook with visual learning aids and clear
language. It has been designed so that instructors can make selective use of
chapters and cases to teach courses of different lengths and formats in
either services marketing or services management.
Essentials of Services Marketing, Global Edition The bible for bringing
cutting-edge products to larger markets—now revised and updated with new
insights into the realities of high-tech marketing In Crossing the Chasm,
Geoffrey A. Moore shows that in the Technology Adoption Life Cycle—which
begins with innovators and moves to early adopters, early majority, late
majority, and laggards—there is a vast chasm between the early adopters and
the early majority. While early adopters are willing to sacrifice for the
advantage of being first, the early majority waits until they know that the
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technology actually offers improvements in productivity. The challenge for
innovators and marketers is to narrow this chasm and ultimately accelerate
adoption across every segment. This third edition brings Moore's classic
work up to date with dozens of new examples of successes and failures, new
strategies for marketing in the digital world, and Moore's most current
insights and findings. He also includes two new appendices, the first
connecting the ideas in Crossing the Chasm to work subsequently published in
his Inside the Tornado, and the second presenting his recent groundbreaking
work for technology adoption models for high-tech consumer markets.
Destination Marketing Transform machine data into powerful analytical
intelligence using Splunk Key Features Analyze and visualize machine data to
step into the world of Splunk! Leverage the exceptional analysis and
visualization capabilities to make informed decisions for your business This
easy-to-follow, practical book can be used by anyone - even if you have
never managed data before Book Description Splunk is a search, reporting,
and analytics software platform for machine data, which has an ever-growing
market adoption rate. More organizations than ever are adopting Splunk to
make informed decisions in areas such as IT operations, information
security, and the Internet of Things. The first two chapters of the book
will get you started with a simple Splunk installation and set up of a
sample machine data generator, called Eventgen. After this, you will learn
to create various reports, dashboards, and alerts. You will also explore
Splunk's Pivot functionality to model data for business users. You will then
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have the opportunity to test-drive Splunk's powerful HTTP Event Collector.
After covering the core Splunk functionality, you'll be provided with some
real-world best practices for using Splunk, and information on how to build
upon what you've learned in this book. Throughout the book, there will be
additional comments and best practice recommendations from a member of the
SplunkTrust Community, called "Tips from the Fez". What you will learn
Install and configure Splunk for personal use Store event data in Splunk
indexes, classify events into sources, and add data fields Learn essential
Splunk Search Processing Language commands and best practices Create
powerful real-time or user-input dashboards Be proactive by implementing
alerts and scheduled reports Tips from the Fez: best practices using Splunk
features and add-ons Understand security and deployment considerations for
taking Splunk to an organizational level Who this book is for This book is
for the beginners who want to get well versed in the services offered by
Splunk 7. If you want to be a data/business analyst or want to be a system
administrator, this book is what you want. No prior knowledge of Splunk is
required.
Marketing Essentials, Marketing Research Workbook, Student Edition
Essentials of Health Care Marketing, Fourth Edition will provide your
students with a foundational knowledge of the principles of marketing and
their particular application in health care. Moreover, the text offers a
perspective on how these principles must shift in response to the changing
environmental forces that are unique to this market.
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Project Management Essentials Marketing is both detailed and vague, with
many complexities. This book provides new managers and leaders with a
foundation in the core issues of marketing: · An overview of marketing and
marketing management · Creating a strategic marketing plan · Performing
market research · Creating and maintaining customer relationships and
customer value Marketing Management Essentials You Always Wanted To Know is
part of the Self-Learning Management Series that helps working professionals
moving into management roles. The series addresses every aspect of business
from HR to finance, marketing, and operations. Each book includes
fundamentals, important concepts, and well-known principles, as well as
practical applications of the subject matter.
Personalized Marketing Third Edition The Second Edition of the award-winning
Pharmacy Management, Leadership, Marketing, and Finance has been updated to
make this quality textbook an even more integral resource for your Pharmacy
Management course. All previous chapters have been updated and multiple new
chapters have been added including "Quality Improvement," "The Basics of
Managing Risk," "Insurance Fundamentals," "Integrating Pharmacoeconomic
Principles and Pharmacy Management," and "Developing and Evaluating Clinical
Pharmacy Services." Chapters continue to be written in a concise and readerfriendly style, facilitating a deeper level of understanding of essential
leadership and management concepts. The updated content has been designed
with the next generation of pharmacists in mind and to prepare them using an
integration of knowledge, skills, attitudes, and values. This includes new
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in-text features, such as the Management Challenge found at the end of each
chapter, and online self-assessment questions and answers. With an easy-toread and colorful new layout, engaging pedagogical features, and online
tools and resources for both students and instructors, this new edition has
everything needed to provide a complete and enriched learning experience.
Instructor Resources Lesson Plans PowerPoint Presetnations Sample Syllabus
Answers to End of Chapter Questions Case Studies Test Bank Student Companion
Website includes: Self-Assessment Questions Interactive Glossary Crossword
Puzzles Flashcards Web Links to additional learning materials
Splunk 7 Essentials, Third Edition Sports and Entertainment Marketing MiniSimulations
Essentials of Marketing Communications
Video-Focus Group to Accompany Marketing Research Essentials, Third Edition
Market Research Project Workbook Student Edition
Essentials of Marketing Research If you're new to project management or need
to refresh your knowledge, Project Management Essentials, Third Edition, is
the quickest and easiest way to learn how to manage projects successfully.
The simple techniques and templates in this book provide you with the
essential tools you'll need to be an effective project manager. It's as
simple as that. Read the book and discover: How to plan well - to decide on
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the right things to do; The key skills and knowledge you'll need to be
effective; How to create an effective charter to start projects off right;
Guidelines for building a usable project plan; Tips for breaking project
work into manageable pieces; Techniques for estimating project cost and
schedule; How to build a team; Strategies to deal with conflict, change, and
risk; How to report on the progress of the project and keep everyone
concerned happy. Project Management Essentials is written in short, clear
chapters to make project management more easily understood. The authors, all
valued senior faculty of PM College, use both their business experience and
their academic backgrounds to make these chapters come alive. This updated
edition complies with the latest project management standard, the PMBOK
Guide 5th Edition.
Essentials of Marketing Research Essentials of Services Marketing, 3e, is
meant for courses directed at undergraduate and polytechnic students,
especially those heading for a career in the service sector, whether at the
executive or management level. It delivers streamlined coverage of services
marketing topics with an exciting global outlook with visual learning aids
and clear language. It has been designed so that instructors can make
selective use of chapters and cases to teach courses of different lengths
and formats in either services marketing or services management.
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